
02 March 2015

To Whom It May Concern

Subject : Request to be considered a contributor to the work of Global Alliance to Eliminate
Lead Paint

Pacific Paint (Boysen) Philippines, Inc. endorses the goals and objectives of the Global Alliance to
Eliminate Lead Paint and wishes to be considered a contributor to the work of the Global Alliance.

The contribution that we would like to make to the work of the Global Alliance is described below:

Pacific Paint (Boysen) Philippines, Inc. would like to participate in providing technical expertise in
the areas of (1) environmental aspects (2) health aspects (3) worker’s health (4) legislation and
regulation and (5) outreach to industry.

We understand that this letter of intent is not legally binding and that a copy of this letter of
commitment and the name of Pacific Paint (Boysen) Philippines, Inc. will be publicly listed on the
Global Alliance web site.

Sincerely yours,

Johnson D. Ongking
Vice President
Pacific Paint (Boysen) Philippines, Inc.

292 D. Tuazon Street
1115 Quezon City
Philippines

Phone:
(632) 364 3505
(632) 365 0561 to 64
(632) 413 6560 to 65

Fax:
(632) 413 6566
(632) 367 8881

Website:
www.boysen.com.ph

E-mail:
inquiry@boysen.com.ph


